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Paul Payne is still in pretty bad shape from his accident with the riding mower. We need to keep
him in our thoughts and prayers. A card was passed around for members to sign.

Business
Our president Dave Mays presided over the meeting.
There were 17 members attending.
The treasurer's report shows $2487 in the treasury.
We have a new CD on Woodturning by Steven D. Russell for the library.
Dave Shombert presented the possibility of bringing David Elsworth in to give a program to the
group. He requires a minimum of two days, and needs to be booked two years in advance. We

discussed some options such as a typical demo the first day and a for-pay workshop the second
day. This will be discussed more at a later date.

Arts and Craft Fair

The Mountain State Arts and Craft Fair will be July 2, 3, 4, and 5. Set-up will be on July 1. Dave
Jones and Tom Schottle are co-chairmen. They posted sign-up sheets; one for workers and one
for sellers. Each seller will be assigned a number, which should appear on each item for sale.

Remember, only quality items should be exhibited for sale.

We need shelves for the show. Someone is needed to be in charge of the wood turning
demonstration.

NEXT REGULAR MEETING
June 14, 2003

Cedar Lakes







